
 

The Ethelbert B. Crawford Public 
Library received a donated copy of 
Sonia Pressman Fuentes’ memoir, “Eat 
First- You Don’t Know What They’ll 
Give You,” from the publisher Xlibris 
Corp. 
Fuentes is a 1946 graduate of 

Librar y  Rece ives  Copy o f  “Eat  F irs t”  

New Magazines at 
your Library 

 Artist’s Magazine 

 ESPN Magazine 

 Food Network 

 InStyle 

 Men’s Health 

 Popular Mechanics 

 Psychology Today 

 Rolling Stone 

 Vegetarian Times 

 Women's Health 

and more! 

Upcoming Events 

Toddler Story Time: Mondays 

at 11:00 

Pre-k Story Time: Fridays at 

11:00 

Teen book club: January 8 

“The Lost Hero”  

Elementary book club:  

January 22 “The View from 

Saturday” 

Millennial Book Discussion 

Jonathan Strange and Mr Norrell 

(Part 3) January 16 at 6:15 

Jewelry Making 

January 28 at 6:15 

Elementary Science Day: 

January 24 

Teen Science Day: 

January 31 

Family Movies:  

 Saturdays at 3:00 

Discuss ion  group for  Mi l lenn ia l s   

The Millennial Book group 
is a new discussion group 
at the E. B. Crawford 
Library. The discussion 
group is for people in their 
20s and 30s, and meets 
once a month. The group 
encourages young adults to 
try new genres of literature, 
and connect with other 
people with similar 
interests. The first three 
discussion books have 
centered on magic and 
fantasy, and The next three  
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Library director Mary Paige Lang-Clouse holding a copy 

of Fuentes’s memoir. 

B e y o n d  t h e  b o o k e n d s  

Monticello High School, and was one of 
ten inaugural inductees to the 
Monticello Central School District Hall 
of Distinction. 
 

Sonia Pressman Fuentes has been a 
leader in many feminist organizations, 
and received numerous awards for her 
prestigious career in law. Fuentes was 
one of the founding members of the 
National Organization of Women 
(NOW). In 1963, she testified testified 
before the House of Representatives 
Committee on Education and Labor in 
favor of the Equal Pay Bill, and in 1965 
joined the Equal Employment 
Opportunity Commission as the first 
woman lawyer in its Office of the 
General Counsel. 
 

“Eat First- You Don’t Know What 
They’ll Give You” tells Fuentes’ story, 
starting with her family’s immigration 
from Nazi Germany. She tells about 
her life as an immigrant growing up in 
the Catskills, her educational and 
professional experiences, and how she 
became a champion of feminism. 

 

will be humor books. 
 

So far, members have  
read “The Night Circus”  
by Erin Morgenstern,  
and parts 1 and 2 of 
“Jonathan Strange and  
Mr Norrell” by Susanna 
Clarke. At the next meeting 
on January 16, part 3 of 
“Jonathan Strange and Mr 
Norrell” will be discussed. 
The book for February will 
be “The Prestige” by 
Christopher Priest. 

 

For more information, or  
to suggest books for the 
discussion, contact Joanna 
at 845-794-4660 ext. 8,  
or by email at 
jgoldfarb@rcls.org. Ideas 
and questions can also be 
posted to the library 
Facebook and twitter pages 
(@Crawford_PubLib).  

mailto:jgoldfarb@rcls.org


Ethe lbert  B .  Crawford  Pub l i c  L ib rary        393 Broadway, Monticello        845.794.4660         www.ebcrawfordlibrary.org 

FAQ: How many times a day can I use a computer? One 45 min. computer session per day. 

Coming in January: Laptop plugins will be permitted upstairs near the non-fiction collection.  

There is nothing like sharing great times  

with friends, and The Friends of the Library 

did just that!  This Fall the Friends joined 30 

community members and spent time together 

learning about and drinking tea at the fabulous 

Inn at Lake Joseph.  Elizabeth Knight shared 

her knowledge about tea as the friends  

drank tea out of antique cups and ate home 

made goodies.  

On October 26th many families spent time at 

the library decorating scarecrows, while 

others enjoyed arts and crafts activities inside 

and sipped apple cider and munched on 

donuts. It was a great family day! The 

“Friends” are planning a February event for 

children (watch for details as the date nears) 

to break some cabin fever! 

We can always use more friends!  Stop by the 

library to pick up a brochure and sign yourself 

and your family up to be “Friends.”  You can 

also visit us on Facebook! 

Happy Holidays to all and a Happy and 

Healthy New Year full of joy and, of course, 

reading! 

F r i e n d s  o f  t h e  L i b r a r y  

Congratulations to the Cammerino Family 

on winning 1st prize in the scarecrow 

decorating contest! 

Children 

Flora and the Flamingo by Molly Idle 

Peep and Ducky by David Martin 

Penguin and Pinecone by Salina Yoon 

Teen 

Seraphina by Rachel Hartman 

Picture Me Gone by Meg Rosoff 

The Beginning of After by Jennifer Castle  

Adult 

From the Dead by Mark Billingham 

Killing Cupid by Laura Levine 

The Death Trade by Jack Higgins 

Non-Fiction 

The Split History of World War I by 

Michael Burgan 

Yes She Did: Sports by Taylor Ruden 

Ski Slopestyle by Darice Bailer 

The Body Book by Cameron Diaz 

C h i l d r e n ’ s  P r o g r a m s   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November’s Science Day: Ooblek! 

Our children’s programs go beyond story 

time! The second-to-last Friday of each 

month is elementary Science Day! In 

December we made our own compasses.   

We also have an elementary book club 

that meets monthly. Be ready to discuss 

“The View From Saturday” by E.L. 

Konigsburg on January 22.  

Who Was  Wal t  D i sney ?  

b y  W h i t n e y  S t e w a r t 

Walter Elias Disney Born 12 - 5 - 1901, 

D i e d  1 2  -  1 5  -  1 9 6 6 . 

This is a quick read biography in our 

Children's Library which I thoroughly 

enjoyed and recommend for any age.  

I t  i s  a m a z i n g  w h a t  t h i s  

man has 

contributed 

to our lives. 

A must read 

to enhance a 

trip to any 

Disney theme 

park.  

    Review by 

        Theresa 

We are happy to announce that the E.B. Crawford 

Public Library won a giveaway from the Young 

Adult Library Services Association! The Teen’s 

Top Ten are books that were voted the best of the 

year by teens around the country. We not only 

won copies of all ten winners, but all 28 nominees! 

Come to the library to check out the hottest 

books of 2013. 

The Teen Advisory Group (TAG) got first look at our 

new books! 

TAG meetings are on the 3rd Wednesday of each month. 

New members are welcome. 

N e w  B o o k s   

Teens ’  Top Ten  B o o k  R e v i e w  


